
UNAPPROVED MINUTES 
WATKINS CITY COUNCIL 

 WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 28, 2019 
 

Mayor Eder called the meeting to order at 7:12 p.m. at City Hall. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Mayor Frank Eder, Marc Wirz, Tootz Tschumperlin, Jason Laumer 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT:  Sue Unterberger 
 
Others:  Steve Geislinger and Deb Kramer 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to work on the 2020 proposed budget. 
 
The 2019 estimated revenues and disbursements were reviewed.  At this time, it is unknown if CP Rail 
will sell the park and parking lot to the city.  It’s also unknown at this time how much repairs at the 
swimming pool are going to be.  Geislinger would like to seal coat in the Faber Addition, Glenshire 
Estates and also on 667th Avenue (667th would be a cost share with Forest Prairie Township) in 2020.  
There are also pumps that need to be pulled and gone through for both water and sewer in 2020.  The 
proposed disbursements for 2020 for the General Fund are $658,248.  Council will further review the 
proposed budget at the September 12th meeting.  The proposed levy and budget must be certified by 
September 30th. 
 
MOTION BY WIRZ TO ADJOURN THE MEETING, SECONDED BY TSCHUMPERLIN.  MOTION CARRIED. 
 
Adjourned at 8:06 p.m. 
 
Submitted by 
 
 
Deb Kramer 
Clerk 
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Frank Eder 
Mayor 
 


